
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum  
Professional Learning Communities (PLCs) 

• Teachers are working in their grade levels and departments to align the 

virtual curriculum to the essential standards and evaluating student progress 

on standards currently being covered.  

• Upcoming Dates:  

o January 20 

o February 17 
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Literacy Coach  
Interventions 

• Virtual interventions for reading are up and running for K-2nd grade.  

• IRIP interventions are moving forward and have been highly successful. 
 

Virtual Coaching 

• Virtual coaching is happening and going well.   

• Plans for a virtual reading event for parents are being made and will take place in January.  

 

Paraprofessional Training  

• Two training sessions were held for paraprofessionals 

o How to create and hold a Google Meet presented by Mrs. Goodrich and Mr. Loy 

o How to use Jamboards in a Google Meet presented by Mrs. Goodrich and Mrs. Dewey   

 

Grants 
Federal Funding 

• Amendment time is here!! We are working on our building level and program plans to amend our current budget 

to match our new allocations. The amendment is due January 15, 2021.    

35a Additional Instructional Time Grant: Early Literacy 

• We are preparing to implement a virtual after school program for our struggling readers. Identified students will 

be able to sign up for afternoon and/or evening slots to work one-on-one with teachers on targeted 

interventions.  

 


